Flush Schedule

(Notice to the Public)
The Russellville Water System will begin flushing water mains
on Saturday, September 18th, 2021 and will take approximately
six (6) days. Flushing will take place from 7:00 a.m. until
approximately 7:00 p.m. Laundering during this time should be
with care, as there may be some discoloration of water during
flushing. We regret any inconvenience that may be caused
during the flushing.
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